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Attention! If you are: 

 An Active Participant of the Operating Engineers Health and Welfare Trust Fund;  

 A Pensioner or Retiree in the Pensioned Operating Engineers Health and Welfare 
Trust Fund from any of the OE3 Active Plans; or 

 An Employee or Retiree in the Operating Engineers Public and Miscellaneous 
Employees Health and Welfare Trust Funds… 

THEN THIS ANNOUNCEMENT CONCERNS YOU! 

The Trustees’ #1 priority is always our participants’ health and welfare. We listen to you 
and maintain our focus and commitment to ensure you get the most value and best 
quality from our benefits.  

Over the past year, we have been evaluating the quality and value of our prescription 
drug program with Caremark.  

After careful deliberation, the Trustees have selected OptumRx as our new 
prescription drug program partner, effective July 1, 2013. 

 
OptumRx is the nation’s third largest prescription benefits manager and is rated #1 with 
retirees. They represent more than 1.4 million participants and their families and cover 
more than 900,000 retirees in CA, UT, HI, and NV. Their award-winning customer 
service team has achieved a 99.99% accuracy rate and 96% member satisfaction. 
 
In the weeks ahead, OptumRx will provide OE3 Trust Funds participants with a 
Welcome Book that covers how to: 
 
 Visit and use their secure website, www.optumrx.com to manage your account, 

look up drug pricing, refill mail order prescriptions and much more; 
 Use your new Participant ID card at their network of retail pharmacies; 
 Use OptumRx’s Specialty Pharmacy; 

 
You’ll also receive important information about: 
 
 OptumRx’s OE3-dedicated phone number and contact list; 
 Educational programs and opportunities in all 14 district locations to help you and 

our staff maximize your benefits; and 
 Fully integrated programs that help promote appropriate medication use and drive 

the best clinical outcomes. 
 
OptumRx has assured the Trustees that they will also provide outreach to District 
representatives, business agents, local staff and employers to build a solid connection 
and a strong relationship with all participants of the Trust Funds. 
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What Do I Need to Do? 
 
 As we approach the July 1 transition date, we strongly recommend that you ensure 

you have an adequate (minimum 30 days’) supply of any medications you are taking 
on a regular basis. While we anticipate the transition to be smooth and efficient, it’s 
always best to ensure you have an appropriate supply of your chronic medications 
on hand. 

 Be on the lookout (as always) for information in the mail with the OE3 logo on it. 
OptumRx will place our logo on all of their materials, including your Welcome 
Booklet and new Participant ID Card. 

 Check the Fund’s website, www.oe3trustfunds.org. The website is a valuable 
resource for information about all of your health and welfare benefits and the 
communications about the OptumRx transition will be posted there as well.  

 
The Trustees are confident that this decision is in our participants’ best interests. It will 
help us to maintain the quality of your health care, while helping the Trust Funds to 
better control the costs of our prescription drug program.  
 
If you have any questions about the transition, please call the Trust Fund Office at       
800-251-5014.  
 

The Trustees 
 


